
IMPORTANT INFORMATION 
FOR FAMILIES OF MUSEUM SCHOOL 25

YOUR CHILD’S SCHOOL WILL CLOSE AT THE END OF THE 2024-2025 
SCHOOL YEAR. HERE’S WHAT YOU NEED TO KNOW.
 
Why is Museum School 25 Closing?

•	 Low Enrollment: Museum School 25 has the lowest enrollment in the district. This year, only 
12 families selected it as their first choice.

•	 Building Costs: The school requires $5.4 million in necessary repairs and upgrades.

•	 Academic Challenges: Museum School 25 has been in state accountability status for 15 
years, with 85% of students below proficiency in reading and 97% in math.

•	 Better Opportunities: Yonkers Public Schools is a district of choice. Your child will have access to 
schools with stronger programs, more resources, and enhanced learning opportunities.

What Happens Next?
•	 Families will select a new school for their child through the Special Ballot process.

•	 Sibling preference will be honored whenever possible.

•	 There are open seats in nearby schools.

•	 Transportation will be provided for eligible students.

Key Dates to Remember

	 School Tours – March 31 - April 4, 2025
 
We Understand This is a Big Change
We know this school is more than just a building – it’s a community. Change can be difficult, and 
it’s normal to feel a mix of emotions. We are here to support your family every step of the way.

•	 We will help make the transition as smooth as possible.

•	 Your child’s friendships, routines, and well-being matter to us.

•	 We are available to answer questions about school placement, transportation, childcare, and any 
other concerns.

Questions?
Contact us at 914-376-8000  
or visit yonkerspublicschools.org 


